
Pursuant to California Government Code section 8548.2, each state agency shall post this notice at its state office(s) in locations where employee notices are 
maintained.  In compliance with California Labor Code section 1102.8, if you have information regarding possible violations of state or federal statutes, rules, 
or regulations, or violations of fiduciary responsibility by a corporation or limited liability company to its shareholders, investors, or employees, call the 
California State Attorney General’s Whistleblower Hotline at 1-800-952-5225.


